
Item 11 – BVGCD Policy on Audio Recording of Open Meetings 

 

There was a question during the November 14, 2019 Regular Board meeting regarding when a meeting of the District 

may be recorded by the public. 

Sub-quorum meetings (committee meetings) are not deemed open meetings subject to the Texas Open Meetings Act 

(TOMA). About five (5) years ago, the BVGCD Board of Directors passed local provision to post most of the committee 

meetings held by the District. These committees included: 

Budget/Finance 
Education/Conservation 
Grants 
Rules 
Management Plan 
 
 
 


